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HB4079 is not a bill for the people of Oregon. Oregonians have consistently turned 

down sales tax schemes. What low income Oregonians need is more family wage 

jobs! Not a hand out from the state of tax payer money that is filtered through the 

bureaucracy of government, skimmed here and there, and given as an incentive to 

stay poor. We can and should do better than this as a state! 


